
ALL YOU NEED TO FLY 

RCA Flying Update - Summer 2023 — June  

Welcome to this summer edition of our Solent Airport E-newsletter. 

We hope you are enjoying the extended period of glorious sunshine at Solent!! 

Runway Run 

 

At 0800hrs on Sunday 11th June, in near perfect weather conditions, the airport hosted it’s first ever 5k 
charity run. 

Competitors were running in support of Naomi House and Jacksplace—hospices for children and young 
adults. 

For more information about this wonderful charity, visit www.naomihouse.org.uk 

The run was a massive success with 350 participants, personal best times for many competitors and a 
winning time of 16 minutes 17 seconds!!!!  

Donations to date stand at £5,600.00 and are expected to rise to over £6000.00 which is fantastic, 
particularly as this is our first time hosting such an event. 

Our congratulations and thanks to all those who competed and a huge thank you to those who assisted in 
organizing and to our brilliant airport team for ensuring that all went smoothly on the airfield. 

We are already working on a plan for 2024……get training or just come along to support the runners.  
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All competitors received one of our especially produced Solent Airport medals 
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Spitfires 

 

We are thoroughly enjoying having the Spitfires back at Solent Airport this season. We look forward to 
welcoming them back  briefly in July and again in September. 

Airport Tours 

Our hugely popular Solent Airport tours resumed in March and are fully booked through to September. 

Please contact Cathy Hicks if you would like to join a tour in future and we will do our best to accom-

modate your request. 

cathy.hicks@rca.aero 

We really value the support and encouragement we receive from our neighbours in achieving ongoing 

success. 

Keep an eye on the website www.solentairport.co.uk for details of upcoming community events. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Airport very soon! 
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Keep in touch either by checking into our website or by using our email 

address: solentairport@gmail.com, which is the best way to contact us 

with any ideas or suggestions. We would love to hear from you. 

 

We are keen to make this newsletter available to anyone with an inter-

est in activities here, including local residents’ associations, business 

groups, companies based at the airport and their teams. Please feel 

free to share with others who may find it of interest. 

 

 

With our Best Wishes 

The Solent Airport Management Team 

 

 


